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« The European mandolin and guitar orchestra is supported by the City of Esch-sur-Alzette »
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Contact
Juan Carlos Muñoz, artistic director : (+352) 621 184 409

Mari Fe Pavón, artistic director: (+352) 621 354 600
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Staff for the 1st edition:


Pedro Chamorro, musical director
Gertrud Weyhofen, 1st mandolin

Raffaele La Ragione, 2nd mandolin
Fabio Gallucci, mandola

Ender Rangel Vielma, guitar


The revival of the 

« Il forum musicale »

• Our aim is to bring together professional musicians and the best students from European music 
conservatories to work on an original and demanding repertoire. High level require.


• Creation of a European mandolin and guitar orchestra bringing together 40 musicians from all over 
Europe.


• Open to young musicians to offer them a unique experience and to support the musical training of 
future professional artists.


• Composition of the orchestra: mandolins, mandolas, mandoloncellos, guitars and double basses, 
and punctually some other instruments, such as percussion instruments.


• Sharing of the European spirit and values: The musicians will be able to discover other cultures and 
forge close ties of friendship across the European continent. In this way the European Mandolin and 
Guitar Orchestra will also contribute to a better understanding of Europe's multicultural diversity.


• Long-term sustainable project: the European Mandolin and Guitar Orchestra is created in the 
context of the European Capital of Culture Esch2022 and will continue to live well beyond 2022.


3 work phases in 2022:


From 1st to 3rd April 2022


From 3rd to 5th June 2022


From 28th to 30th October 2022

You can load our registration form from our website. The registration form should be returned to the 
following e-mail address before 31st January 2022: il-forum-musicale@hotmail.com

You will receive an email confirming your application as soon as possible so that you can book your journey 
as soon as possible.
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